March 18, 1988
Docket No. 99900003/87-01 asc

General Electric Company
Nuclear Fuel and Components
Manufacturing Facility
ATTN: Mr. E Lees
Manager
Fost Office Box 780
Wilmington, North Carolina 28402

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of March 10, 1988, which described the corrective
actions General Electric (GE) has and will implement in response to the Items

of Nonconformance identified in our letter of February 11, 1988, The GE response
to those items was adequate and no additional information is requested.

The corrective actions described in your March 10, 1988 response will be reviewed
during a future NRC inspection.

Sincerely,

James C. Stone, Acting Chief

Vendor Inspection Branch

Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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